Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 3:53 PM
To: ‘tjackson@atex-energy.com'
Subject: Jennifer 361 - major event report

Unit: Jennifer 361H API # 30-04120978 DOR: 4/13/219
Teresa,

The OCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5459
Thanks, and let me know if you have any questions,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488



Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 2:22 PM

To: ‘tjackson@atex-energy.com'

Subject: RE: [EXT] Jennifer 361 - major event report
Got it,

Thanks, I'll attempt to get back to you with an RP# shortly.
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservatin Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: tjackson@atex-energy.com <tjackson@atex-energy.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 9:42 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: [EXT] Jennifer 361 - major event report

Here ya go

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 9:53 AM

To: tjackson@atex-energy.com

Subject: RE: [EXT] Jennifer 361 - major event report

Oh thank you. Good to be here. | appreciate it. I'll be on the lookout for the report then.

Cheers,

Dylan Rose-Coss
Environmental Scientist
Oil Conservatin Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488



From: tjackson@atex-energy.com <tjackson@atex-energy.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 8:50 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: [EXT] Jennifer 361 - major event report

Congratulations on the new job. It is great to have someone on board. Absolutely | will resend shortly.

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Teresa Jackson <tjackson@atex-energy.com>

Subject: RE: [EXT] Jennifer 361 - major event report

Teresa Jackson,

Hello, my Name is Dylan Rose-Coss. | am the new OCD District 1 spills manager and will be processing C-141’s for the
Hobbs office going forward. Thank you for notifying the OCD as to the release at Jennifer H Unit. However, when |
opened the attached C-141 word document, there was nothing on the page. Something must have happened
somewhere along the way with the document, would you be able to re-send the form?

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist
Oil Conservatin Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Teresa Jackson <tjackson@atex-energy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 5:08 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: James Blanchard <joshblanchard760@gmail.com>

Subject: [EXT] Jennifer 361 - major event report

The Jennifer 361H APl # 30-04120978 - had a fire on the well location causing a spill of oil of 5BBLS and produced water
of 10BBLS. | have attached the report.

Should you have any questions please let me know.

Regards

Teresa Jackson
tjackson@atex-enerqgy.com
479-244-6543
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